
 

 

Ss Alban and Stephen Catholic Primary School  

Year 5 Home Learning – Autumn 1st Half Term 2020   

 We hope you all had a lovely summer are ready for work this Autumn term. As you 

will see we have and exciting term lined up for the children!  

Weekly activities  

 Home learning is set on Monday and is due in on Friday.  

 Each Monday, you will receive spelling lists which you should practise every 

night. There will be a test on Friday.  

 Children should read for a minimum of 20 minutes each night and parents 

should sign the reading record. 

 You will also receive Maths homework. This will either be set on ‘My Maths’ 

which you access online or it will be a Maths sheet. 

 Don’t forget to keep practising on ‘Times Table Rockstars’ as well.  

Grid homework  

 Year 5 children should complete at least three pieces from the home learning 

grid including one piece of R.E. in the first half term. These can be handed in as 

and when they are completed. If a child wishes to do more pieces they are more 

than welcome to.  

The tasks are all open ended, so you can present them in any way you choose, and 

you can extend them as much as you wish. If you choose to complete your work on 

a computer, please print off your work.  

We expect you to choose a variety of activities. If you choose a Maths based activity 

one week, make sure you choose from another column the following week. You can 

only choose each activity once! 

We look forward to seeing all your wonderful home learning. You could even gain up 

to 3 house points for impressive work!  

Mrs Smith, Mrs Duffey and Ms Mannering 

 

 

 



 

 

English Maths Cross-curricular 

Turn a myth into a cartoon or comic, 
for example, Theseus and the 
Minotaur. Use lots of speech bubbles. 
  

Choose a times table you are not 
confident with. Every day, practise it 
in a random order. Time yourself 
every time. Stick in each practise to 
show your improvement. 

Design and make a Greek-style shield 
or design your own ancient Greek 
mythical creature. 
  

 

If you could invite any author to visit 
the school, who would you choose? 
Write a letter to the author inviting 
them to our school. 

When you go shopping, estimate how 
much the total bill will be. How 
accurate was your estimate? 
Write the details in your homework 
book. 
Find the difference between the 
estimate and the final bill. 

Research and cook a Greek dish. 
Write the ingredients and method. 
Take a photograph of you sharing the 
finished dish with your family or 
friends. 

Find an interesting newspaper article, 
cut it out and stick it in your book. 
Identify Who, What, When, Where 
and Why and explain what you think 
will happen as a consequence of this 
article.  
 

Write 5 addition or subtraction word 
problems for your friends to solve. 
Make sure you know the answers! 

Write a prayer for one of these 
reasons: 

 To thank God for your talents 
or blessings in your life 

 To ask God for help and 
support throughout this 
school year 

 To ask God to watch over you 
and your family 

 
Make sure it is presented beautifully! 


